
 
Monica Cain, District Nurse 

Stormonth Elementary School 
7301 N Longacre Rd 
Fox Point, WI 53217 

414-247-4226  
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians:  
 
Please remember to pick up all medications from the Health Office at the end of the school year.  
Medications must be picked up by a responsible adult. Any medication not picked up by 
noon on June 20, 2025 will be disposed of.   
 
If your child is attending Summer Pathways and you would like to keep their medication at 
school during that time, please contact me as soon as possible.  All Summer Pathways 
medications must be picked up by noon on the final day of the program.   
 
 
Please remember that if medications are to be administered in the 2025-26 school year, new 
permission forms must be completed and submitted to the Health Office.  These forms are 
available on the District Website.  A responsible adult must bring these medications to the 
school.   
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Monica Cain, RN, BSN, CPN  
District Nurse  
 
 


